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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Friday 16 May 2025, a gas pipe was damaged during plumbing works near the toilets south 
of Building C at Brisbane Water Secondary College Umina Campus. 

The gas was immediately turned off and the area was made out of bounds to students and 
staff.  

Out of an abundance of caution, students and staff were evacuated to the covered outdoor 
learning area near the oval and the local fire service was called to attend the school. 

The damaged pipe was repaired in under an hour and the area was reopened for use. Students 
and staff were able to return to their classes.  

The work involved replacing the section of pipe that was damaged. All work was completed by 
qualified and licensed gas repair professionals. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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